
 
JARI is offering 10-$500.00 scholarships for current or incoming freshman 

students enrolled at the University of Pittsburgh at Johnstown for the 2021 

summer and fall terms 

Please note: individuals must reside in Cambria or Somerset Counties   

The Supporting Learning Communities program will be provide eligible students with a $500.00 scholarship 

to be use toward tuition or other school related expenses (i.e. meal plans, parking, class materials, etc.). 

The scholarships are funded through the Y.S. and Y.W. Nam Fund at the Community Foundation for the 

Alleghenies (CFA).  The deadline for application submission is April 19, 2021.  

For more information on the program and to access the scholarship application, log on to www.jari.com, click 

on the Workforce Development tab or contact Debi Balog, Director, Workforce Development via email at 

dbalog@jari.com or by calling 814-262-8366.   
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